To,

The Director (A&F)

sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority,
Government of Sindh,

Karachi.

Government of Sindh

o SEE/BHEIE

Subject: Cancellation of Tender # SEF/WEB/15-16/39 For Cameras DSLR.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

With reference to the above subject matter, this is to inform you that the above tender has
been cancelled by the competent authority under the SPPRA Rule # 25 (i)

Therefore you are requested to please return us all our receipts.

Thanks,

o P
[, —4 = ¥ A
Acting Deputy Director,
Procurement Department,
sindh Education Foundation,

Govt. of Sindh.
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